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TWIMC
I am a resident of Blisworth village and strongly object to the amendment SEGRO are requesting to be 80%
operational before any rail connections are made to the proposed Northampton Gateway freight terminal.
The heavy traffic impact to the village and surrounding areas would be horrendous, permission was granted
based on a rail head being in place before any warehousing operations began and you should not allow them to
deviate from this.

Regards
Paul Shaw




